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18th September 2023  

Secondary School applications 

 

Dear year 6 parents and carers,  

The time to apply for a Secondary School place for your child is now upon us. Applications are made 

online at: https://kent.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/Synergy/Admissions.aspx 

For children starting year 7 in September 2024, applications opened on Friday 1st September and close 
on Tuesday 31st October 2023. 

You can apply for up to four schools: 

• Put the schools in order of preference. 
• It is in your child’s best interest to list 4 schools.  
• Naming only one school does not guarantee your child a place at that school or give priority for a 

place over another child. 
• You are not able to name the same school more than once. 

Additional information 

Some schools may need you to complete an additional form called a Supplementary Information Form 
(SIF). Please contact the school(s) to obtain the form(s) and once completed return directly to the 
school(s). 

If you provided an email address on your application, KCC will email you on Friday 1st March 2024 to tell 
you which school your child has been offered. You can also log in after 5pm to view your offer online on 
Friday 1st March 2024. Offer emails will be sent to the email address provided on your application. 

Open Days 
All of the Secondary Schools are keen to show you what they have to offer your child. We highly 
recommend seeing the schools for yourself. Recommendations are great, but every child is different and 
therefore speaking to staff and seeing the school in action will be the best course of action. We have 
compiled a list of open days (please check on each school’s website for any changes to the originally 
published dates): 
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If you require any help with your application, or you have any questions about the process, please speak 

to us – we are happy to help.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Sherwin 

Head of School  


